
 
 

 
February 14, 2025 

 
Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
We hope that you all had a great week.  We would like to share the following information with all of you: 
 

President’s Day/February Break​  

We would like to remind our families that there is no school next Monday and Tuesday, February 17 and February 18.  

We look forward to seeing our students and staff back at school on Wednesday, February 19. 

 
Kids Heart Challenge 
We are proud to support the American Heart Association through the Kids Heart Challenge service-learning program. In 
Physical Education class, K-8 students will learn how to have happy and healthy hearts and brains while raising lifesaving 
donations to help others with special hearts. Plus, your family can learn the lifesaving skill of Hands-Only CPR through 
Finn’s Mission! Sign Up TODAY at http://www2.heart.org/goto/LisbonCentralSchoolCT or by downloading the FREE AHA 
Schools App for Apple or Android. Thank you to Mrs. Fabry for organizing this event for LCS. 
 
FirstView App 

In partnership with our transportation provider, First Student, Lisbon Central School is introducing FirstView®, a real-time 
GPS tracking and student transportation monitoring platform. Earlier this week, we emailed families details about this 
platform, including instructions on how to download the app. Please click this link to access the letter we sent home. 
 

LCS PTO Big Y Fundraiser (Month of February) 

Please click on this link for information about the Community Bag Program by Big Y.  Throughout February, for every purchase 
of a reusable bag the Plainfield Big Y will send $1.00 to the LCS PTO. 
 

Specials  Newsletters 
Please click on this link for the most recent edition of the Art/Music/PE Newsletter.  Please click on this link for the most 
recent Media Center and Tech update. Thank you to our Specials teachers for putting these newsletters together for our 
families. 
 
LCS Job Opportunities 

We are currently seeking one (1) Long-term substitute (Gr. 3), two (2) Long-term substitutes (Gr. 6),  coaches for Spring sports, 

as well as temporary (short-term) tutors and substitute teachers to join our team.  Please click on this link to view the 

employment application or feel free to share it with prospective candidates.  

 
2024-2025 Yearbooks 
Please click on this link (updated)  to order this year’s yearbook.  We have less than 40 copies available for purchase.  
Purchase may be completed online or by sending in a check or money order (no cash) made payable to the LCS Student 
Activity for $25.00.  If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Gracia at jgracia@lisbonschool.org. 
 

http://www2.heart.org/goto/LisbonCentralSchoolCT
https://itunes.apple.com/us/app/jump-hoops/id548389448?mt=8
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.aha_jump.android.communicator&hl=en
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ssSSOPUIEjtii1xh7033eCsMN3Ip4lhF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1OTAcmNBhyTPZLfMPcrhv1gBkPcyWg-wq/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SMJDgz6fuigrp4uIDVoEB3SNOKTXgMj_/view?usp=sharing
https://wakelet.com/wake/rorcVS8K29L8bFu146GAg
https://lisbonschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/09/Application-Form-Substitute.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FFgX9Pyp59NG4jFkxOoT8wUbCGqDLprJ/view?usp=sharing
mailto:jgracia@lisbonschool.org


 
 

Community Partners 

Please click on this link for information from Slater Library about a couple of upcoming events.  Please click on this link 

(updated) for upcoming events offered by the Griswold Recreation Department.   Please click on this link for information 

about Jewett City Little League.  Please click on this link for information about Norwich Youth Lacrosse and click this link 

for Norwich Youth Lacrosse's Lil Laxers Program.  Please click on this link for information about summer camp 

opportunities from the CT Girls Scouts of America. 

 

LCS PTO 

Next Friday, February 7th, The LCS PTO will hold the Someone Special and Me Dance for PreK - 2nd-grade students in the 

Cafeteria from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  Please click on this link for more information.   

 

From the Nurse’s office 
We continue to have students coming down with various respiratory viruses, including the flu, pneumonia, norovirus, 
etc., which have been circulating throughout our school across multiple grade levels. According to the Department of 
Public Health (DPH), respiratory illnesses typically peak during the late fall and winter months. Factors such as increased 
time indoors, holiday gatherings, and travel contribute to the spread of these viruses. 

To help prevent transmission, please keep children home if they are feeling unwell. For the latest respiratory health 
guidance, visit our school website to review the current CDC recommendations. Thank you for your cooperation in 
keeping our school community safe and healthy. Please click on this link for a friendly reminder from Mrs. Svab about 
cold weather and cold and respiratory illnesses.   

UNCAS Health District’s latest newsletter has information about Cancer Prevention Month and information about the 
Bird Flu. 

Healthy Hint of the Week 
Promote a growth mindset.  A growth mindset allows us to see the world through a lens of growth and encourages 

perseverance and determination. 

 

That is all we have for this week’s Dear Parents and Friends.  Have a great weekend! 
 
Christopher & Sal 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1EcQaxjJ7dhG_NjxRGjFL6k-V26g4PJtXNv2nxxgDVds/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GC4YGlzaMJ4wCv_jxpWU3GJSZBQW3mWQ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1n3urJ3vtyGFHQJ4oZeVTL9iilO9VtF7h/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16TXNdmEoZstzPIfFZ4zUj4zb4mHTIZBe/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FT3p24bpaIWZsEfLBCyfR-ENKfR18TJ_/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GkKUFITZ-Jo0pMDfjeGMaGitf23r5qju/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1li5vBHEmEKaplxXO01uLCvm7vXYMQOTM/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/175XLQL-ylB7qlnos3_fSt1zAD-p67vNc/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=110677801175978033514&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://uncashd.org/newsletter/
https://uncashd.org/stay-informed-about-bird-flu-what-you-need-to-know/
https://www.mindsetworks.com/science/

